

Sylvia Chang
Institute of Modern History, Academia Sinica
128 Academia Road
Sec 2
Nankang
Taipei 115
Taiwan

Email: sylviachange1018@gmail.com

3 April 2018

Dear Ms Chang

We are pleased to invite you to present your research *Childhood and Nostalgia: the Foundation of the Chefoo Schools and British Missionary Children in China* at the Children and Youth on the Move Conference which will be held at the University of Greenwich 21-23 June 2018.

This biennial conference seeks to expand understandings of young people's historical movements in all their forms and also offers a platform for school-age scholars to reflect on the ways they respond to history.

Please note that we are unable to cover the costs of any of the fees related to your participation in the event. Costs related to travel, accommodation, transportation and conference registration will be your own responsibility.

Yours sincerely

Karen Ward

Children and Youth on the Move Conference Secretariat

Faculty of Architecture, Computing & Humanities University of Greenwich QM345, Old Royal Naval College Park Row, Greenwich SE10 9LS

Tel: +44 (0)20 8331 7688

Greenwich Campus

Old Royal Naval College, Park Row, London SE10 9LS

Tel: +44 (0)20 8331 8000